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Subject: Protect the Prairie at Thurston Nature Center

From: Hilary Garton  
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 5:38 PM 
To: Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; NAP Natural Area Preservation 
<NAP@a2gov.org>; Delacourt, Derek <DDelacourt@a2gov.org>; Bennett, Michelle <MBennett@a2gov.org>; Manor, 
Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Protect the Prairie at Thurston Nature Center 

Dear Chris, 

You are the only Councilman that I know personally, & I hope you will consider championing the cause of the 
committee to protect the Prairie of Thurston Nature Center from the present plan to build the planned new 
school and access road too close to the Center.  
I understand the Planning Commission will be reviewing the situation this evening. 

Thanks you, 

Hilary Garton 


